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Dear Sardarni Rajinder Kaur Ji 

 

The Global Sikh Council members are saddened to hear of the 
passing away of your dear husband, a highly respected Afghan 
Sikh leader, S  Khajinder Singh ji following with a massive heart 
attack. His services to the Sikhs and Hindus of Afghanistan are 
known to all. His seva to support hundreds of Sikhs in Afghanistan 
and enable them to travel to India away from the death threat they 
were living under will never be forgotten.  

 

S Khajinder Singh ji helped thousands of Sikhs to leave the war-
torn country and settle in USA, UK, Canada and many other 
European countries. He spoke for an hour with me on the 
telephone, thanking the GSC for writing letters to heads of major 
countries to help them get refugee status. He was keen for all 
organisations to work together which is now happening.  

 

May Waheguru bless his soul and give you, your family, friends and 
colleagues the strength to bear this loss. We will remember him for 
the days to come and carry on the work he has been so keenly 
engaged in. 

 

Warm regards and best wishes  

Yours sincerely  

 

Lady Singh, Kanwaljit Kaur 

President GSC 
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